

Oifig an Stiúrthóir Náisiúnta Caipiteal agus Eastáit Ospidéal Sir Patrick Dun, Sráid na Canálach Móire Íocht. Baile Átha Cliath 2 D02 P667 T: 01-6424747

Office of the National Director Capital & Estates
Sir Patrick Dun's, Lower Grand Canal Street, Dublin 2

Ms Holly Cairns, TD Dail Eireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street Dublin 2

25th April 2022

PQ 19173/22* To ask the Minister for Health if defibrillators are installed in all offices and buildings accessible by the public in his Department and public bodies and agencies that operate under his remit; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Holly Cairns

Dear Deputy Cairns,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

The HSE can confirm defibrillators are installed in every acute hospital nationally.

The HSE has over 4,500 properties within the healthcare estate. It is not possible to confirm if defibrillators are installed in all offices and buildings accessed by the public.

If there are specific buildings and offices pertaining to this request, the HSE will endeavour to collate the information.

Yours sincerely,

Paul de Freine

Interim National Director,

Capital & Estates